
Tahoe casinos post gains in
January
Stateline casino revenue was up in January, while statewide it
was down.

The Gaming Control Board on Feb. 26 said statewide revenue
fell  2.87  percent  in  January  compared  to  2015  to  $925.3
million.

Gaming revenue rose 9.22 percent at the South Shore casinos.

North Shore casinos also posted a gain — 22.35 percent higher
than 2015.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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